



November 15, 2016

Mr. Ivan Marcus
18202 S. Canaan Road 
Athens, OH 45701

RE:	Current Agricultural Use Valuation  (CAUV)
	Parcel ID#K01000067000
	3.34 Acres located at 18202 Canaan Road 

Dear Mr. Marcus:

Pursuant to Ohio Revised Code 5713.31, if a property owner fails to file a renewal application for the current tax year, the auditor shall notify the property owner by certified mail that the land will be removed from the CAUV Program.

In addition, the property captioned above will be valued for real property tax purposes in the current tax year at its appraised value, rather than its CAUV value.

If you have any questions, or wish to discuss this matter further, please do not hesitate to contact our office.

Sincerely,


Janet Harner
CAUV Administrator 
(740) 592-3223
jharner@athensoh.org












November 15, 2016

Mr.  Mark Shields
4453 Baker Road
Albany, OH 45710

RE:	Current Agricultural Use Valuation  (CAUV)
	Parcel ID#H010010030704
	4.64 Acres Located in Lee Township


Dear Mr. Shields:

Pursuant to Ohio Revised Code 5713.31, if a property owner fails to file a renewal application for the current tax year, the auditor shall notify the property owner by certified mail that the land will be removed from the CAUV Program.

In addition, the property captioned above will be valued for real property tax purposes in the current tax year at its appraised value, rather than its CAUV value.

If you have any questions, or wish to discuss this matter further, please do not hesitate to contact our office.

Sincerely,


Janet Harner
CAUV Administrator 
(740) 592-3223
jharner@athensoh.org












November 15, 2016


Mr. Billy L. Hager, Jr.
12160 Matville Road 
Orient, OH 43146


RE:	Current Agricultural Use Valuation  (CAUV)
	Parcel ID#s C010010029300 and C010010028200
	21.83 acres and 34.04 acres – Ames Township


Dear Mr. Hager:

Pursuant to Ohio Revised Code 5713.31, if a property owner fails to file a renewal application for the current tax year, the auditor shall notify the property owner by certified mail that the land will be removed from the CAUV Program.

In addition, the property captioned above will be valued for real property tax purposes in the current tax year at its appraised value, rather than its CAUV value.

If you have any questions, or wish to discuss this matter further, please do not hesitate to contact our office.

Sincerely,
[bookmark: _GoBack]

Janet Harner
CAUV Administrator 
(740) 592-3223
jharner@athensoh.org



